
Lennox High School Booster Club!!!
Date:  November 2, 2016!!
Time: 7 p.m.!!
Attendees: Rick Leisinger, Mary Peters, Niki Wagner, Sharese Ihnen and other parents 
of student athletes!!!
Old Business:!
The minutes from the October meeting were reviewed and approved. !!
The budget was reviewed and approved. !!
Spirit Wear:!

• The spirit wear cabinet has been restocked. !
• All items have been paid for therefore ongoing sales of current inventory is profit.!!

Glow Run:!
• The Glow Run has been closed.  Profits were $2402.31.  Half of that will go to the 

Tanner Bainbridge Memorial Fund.  !!
Concession stand equipment:!

• A new popcorn machine and a pretzel machine have been ordered. !
• Coaches will sign up for a concession stand date to staff with their respective 

athletes. The remaining dates will be opened up to all parents. !
• A cooperative cleaning day with the Band Boosters and Booster Club will be 

Sunday, Dec 8, 2016.  The concession stand will be cleaned and transitioned to 
Booster Club for the rest of the school year. !!

Booster Club incorporation:!
• This was briefly touched on and will be an ongoing topic. !
• It was decided that the Booster Club did not need to carry an insurance policy. !!

Booster Club sponsors:!
• This will continue to be an ongoing effort.  Sponsorships will be offered at $250 per 

business and businesses will be promoted at sporting events. !!!!!!!!



New Business:!
Fundraising:!

• Future fundraising was confirmed and dates selected:!
- Krispy Kreme- Jan 9-10, 2017 (Leisinger’s with help from Bowers’/Fillipi’s)!

- Burger King- February 11, 2017 (Wagner’s with help from Fillipi’s)!
- Golf Tournament- July 15, 2017 (Peters’ with help from Bruns’/Mechels’)!!

Coaches meeting:!
• A coaches meeting was held prior to the meeting.  !
• Discussion regarding the goal of the Booster Club and direction the Booster Club is 

going to support our student athletes. !
- Cooperative efforts on behalf of all sports!
- Cooperative financial support of all sports!

• The coaches request form was reviewed.  !
• A discussion was had regarding funding for ‘wants’ versus ‘needs’ and who (the school or 

Booster Club) addresses which. !!
The Sunshine account has been closed and a new account has been set up. !!
The concession stand will get new signage. !!
PACE has requested the Booster Club purchase some of their magnets to sell with our 
spirit wear.  Booster Club has decided to not pursue that request.!!!!
The meeting was adjourned at 8 p.m.  The next meeting with be December 7, 2016 at 7 
p.m. in the high school library.  !!!!!!!


